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Mr. President,
My delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of Brazil led by ----------------------------------------------------- and thanks for the presentation of its national report as well as detailed presentation.
We welcome the active and constructive role played by the government in the fields of human rights in this Council and other international fora. Brazil’s ratification 16 out of 18 core human rights treaties demonstrates its national commitment as well.
We also congratulate Brazil’s national efforts to advance the rights of persons with disabilities in line with the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD). We, furthermore, acknowledge the establishment of the National Plan on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities-Living without Limits Plan (2011). 
In the spirit of partnership, my delegation would like to make the following recommendations;
· Further strengthen its active engagement with international community to promote human rights in all areas;
· Continue its efforts to provide necessary assistance for vulnerable groups particularly persons with disabilities.
In conclusion, my delegation wishes Brazil every success in its engagement with the third cycle of UPR.
I thank you, Mr. President. 
